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On May 24, 2017, the Ohio Rail Development Commission (ORDC) authorized funding for 
CSX Transportation to modernize warning devices at two crossings in the City of Marion. 
The crossings were surveyed on August 29, 2013 and were found to warrant the 
upgrades. 
 

On January 3, 2018, the Commission approved the project and ordered completion by 
October 3, 2018.  
 

On September 4, 2018, CSX filed for a 90 day extension. In the request, CSX states that 
they have limited crew availability while PTC (Positive Train Control) projects are being 
completed.  On October 24, 2018, the Commission granted a 90 day extension to the 
project making the new project deadline January 3, 2019. 
 

On December 3, 2018, CSX filed for another 90 day extension. CSX states that 
construction is currently scheduled to begin March 2019 and continues to be delayed due 
to limited crew availability while PTC is being completed. The Commission granted a 45 
day extension until February 19, 2019. 
 

On January 18, 2019, CSX filed for a 90 day extension. Staff has been in discussion with 
CSX about their open projects. CSX has been moving forward with project construction 
and has provided a comprehensive construction schedule for all open projects to Staff. 
CSX is scheduled to begin construction for these crossings in May 2019. On March 27, 
2019, the Commission granted a 90 extension request until May 19, 2019. 
 

On May 14, 2019, CSX requested a 30 day extension. ORDC has indicated to Staff that 
CSX has been on-site working and are making good process, but excessive rain has 
slowed down construction. ORDC supports a 30 day extension. The Commission granted 
a 30 day extension request on May 23, 2019. 
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On June 19, 2019, CSX filed another 30 day extension request. ORDC has indicated to 
Staff that CSX has added another crew to this project, but continues to be delayed by the 
weather. ORDC supports a 30 day extension. Staff recommends another 30 day 
extension. 
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